From: Ann Loring <puppymomma2@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 7:29 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan1

CAUTION:External email.

Thank you all for including the Plan 1 retirees’ feedback on a Cola for Planl.

It is probably more important than ever to support our most senior teachers, many of whom are now in their 70’s,
myself included.

Because of the Pandemic, prices of everything have increased tremendously. Gas, groceries, healthcare, and housing
prices are continuously rising.

We in Plan 1 are too old to work in order to supplement our pension and therefore would be struggling without a Cola.
| loved my teaching career, and as my son once told a friend, “ My mom is the only person | know who loves going to
work every morning.”

Please continue supporting us!

Thank you!

Anna Loring

31 years teaching in Olympia, Washington

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



